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September 1, 1981

B-203912

Philip G. Read
Director
Federal Procurement Regulations
Directorate
Office of Acquisition Policy
General Services Administration

Dear Mr. Read:

By letter dated June 30, 1981, you requested our comments on
a proposed amendment to the Federal Procurement Regulations adding
a new section 1-12.904-3. The new section adds two clauses for use
in service contracts. These clauses provide a means for adjusting
the price of fixed-price service contracts when wage determinations
under the Service Contract Act of 1965, as amended, or minimum
wages under the Fair Labor Standards Act of 1938, as amended, are
revised during the contract period.

We have no comments to offer.

Sincerely yours,

Harry R. Van Cleve
Acting General Counsel




